
Questions asked by John Burgess and responses made by the Chair of Honiton Town 
Council (Cllr S Sexton)  
 
Question 1. Will the council publish the total amount paid in settlement of the three 
employment tribunal cases?  
 
Response - the Council cannot comment on the existence or not of any settlement 
agreement/s relating to claims against it, that have been referred to the Employment 
Tribunal. Therefore the Council cannot publish any details including payments. Any public 
information relating to Hearing/s will be published by the Employment Tribunal.  
 
Question 2. When will the council publish the report on the claim against Baileys?  
 
Response - it is unclear to which report the question refers. Nevertheless, the Council made 
a decision 11 April 2022 to publish information subject to conclusion of External Audit 19/20 
and decision of Full Council not to pursue. The Council is now confirming if information has 
legal privilege and any future claims against the Council. 


